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Friday 5th October 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Jumble Sale and Cake Stall – TOMORROW! 

Join us for our Jumble Sale and Cake Stall tomorrow 11am-1pm at Egton Village Hall.  

Volunteers for setting up, packing up and manning stalls welcomed.  Cake donations can be 

dropped off at the village hall from 9.30am in the morning.  Thank you. 

 
Staffing News 
We are saying a sad goodbye to Jude Chapman next week as she is leaving us for a change in 
career, we wish her well in the future.  Jude has worked tirelessly and with exuberance in the 
infant classroom and we will be presenting her with some special leaving gifts next Friday.  If 
you would like to contribute to a leaving gift for Jude, please send your donation in a confidential 
marked envelope to the school office.   Thank you. 
 
Bev Gardiner, who joined us part-time in September, will be taking the opportunity to join us on 
a full-time basis from Monday 14th October. 
 
We have welcomed Dan Featherstone as voluntary teaching assistant on year-long placement 
as part of his education course.  Dan will be working in school two days a week. 
 
Egton Village Hall Events 
On Sunday 7th October, from 2-4pm residents of Egton and Egton Bridge are invited for drinks 
and nibbles to celebrate the completion of the new terrace at the village hall. 
 
On Friday 26th October from 6.30pm – 9.00pm, Yorkshire Ambulance Service are running a free 
first aid awareness course in Egton Village Hall for people who are 16 years and over.  Please 
contact Chris on 01947 859159 for further details and to secure your place. 
 
Non Uniform and Bake Sale for Children’s Cancer and Leukaemia Group 
On Friday 12th October we will be holding a non-uniform day and bake sale (instead of our Fair 
Trade Friday shop).   Children will be able to purchase a cake and drink at snack time instead of 
using the Fair Trade Shop with all proceeds going to this special charity.  Donation baskets will 
be in classrooms in the morning for non-uniform day. 
 

Harvest Festival Service and Food Bank Collection 

Thank you to everyone who attended and supported our Harvest Festival last night.  We have 

had a terrific response to our collection for Whitby food Bank and also raised £107.06 for the 

Addington Fund.  Well done to all the children who attended and contributed to the service so 

beautifully. 
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JaM Club 

One of our school governors, Mr Paul Gilchrist, and his wife Judith will be working with Rev. 

Paul and the school to start a new fun lunchtime club for any of our children who would like to 

attend.  JaM (Jesus and Me) Club will be starting on Tuesday lunchtimes with our first session 

on 16th October.   These fun sessions will include games, story or craft on a bible story theme.  

The children will be hearing about this next week in a special assembly on Friday. 

 

Air Ambulance 

Next week on Tuesday we will be welcoming representatives from the Yorkshire Air Ambulance  

to school.  They are coming to receive our fundraising cheque from the summer play and to give 

a short talk to the children on their valuable work.  We are looking forward to meeting them. 

 

 

Activities and Events taken part in: 

 KS2 Boys football 

 Y4,5,6 visit to Scarborough Museum for the ‘Write On’ Project 

 Harvest Collective Worship in church 

 Y6 decorated the church with produce 

 We enjoyed our first Forest Schools Session in the infant class 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Swimming Dates: If you wish to collect your child/children from the pool after     

swimming please do so by 2.45pm. 

Thursdays, 11th & 25th October,  

15th & 29th November and 13th December 

FOES AGM   Thursday 18th October, 6.30pm in school 

Parents Evenings   Tuesday 23rd October and Wednesday 24th October 

Break up Half Term Friday 26th October 

Return to School  Monday 5th November 

St Hilda’s Day Service Friday 16th November 10am St Hilda’s Church, Egton 

Christmas Nativity Play Wednesday 19th December, St Hilda’s Church, Egton, 1.30pm 

    Thursday 20th December, St Hilda’s Church, Egton, 6.30pm 

Crib Service   Friday 21st December, St Hilda’s Church, Egton, 9.30am 

Break up for Christmas    Friday 21st December 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Liz Orland 

Headteacher 


